
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your email of 19 February 2015. 
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 

Please release any email correspondence between the Mayor of London's Cycling 
Commissioner and representatives of the the Royal Parks Authority made since 
the Commissioner's appointment 
 
Please find attached email correspondence between the Mayor of London's 
Cycling Commissioner and representatives of the Royal Parks Authority. 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that 
you quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
  
Meena Shah 
Information Governance Officer 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information. 
 

 
 

Corporate Management 
Our ref: MGLA190215-9714 
 
 
Date: 19 March 2015 

City Hall, London, SE1 2AA - london.gov.uk - mayor@london.gov.uk - 020 7983 4000  
 




